
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.241 
Released – 8 December 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 23 November 2022 requesting information regarding gender 
pay gap report. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
This is an information request relating to the cost of producing an annual gender pay gap 
report. 
  
Please include the information for each of the following periods; 2019-20; 2020-21, 2021-22: 

• The cost of producing each gender pay gap report, including a breakdown of the 
cost such as the number of FTE staff working on the report and any costs involved 
with design, printing, distribution  

Unfortunately we are not able to break down the individual costs associated with this but have 
been able to provide an overall figure which is detailed below. 
 
2022  £2,300.23 
2021  £1,024.19 
2020  £2,249.86 
 


